

Ms. Genevieve Seed Senior Planning Officer Resource Assessments Department of Planning and Environment GPO Box 39 SYDNEY NSW 2001

Dear Ms. Seed,

Brandy Hill Expansion Project (SSD 5899) – Response to Submissions

Thank you for your correspondence dated 9 October 2018 inviting Transport for NSW (TfNSW) comment on the Applicant's Response to Submissions (RtS).

The relevant RtS documents have been reviewed and no further comment is provided.

If you require any further information regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact Ken Ho, Transport Planner, via email at ken.ho@transport.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

25/10/2018

Mark Ozinga

Principal Manager, Land Use Planning & Development Freight, Strategy & Planning

Objective Reference: CD18/09188